
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 22, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 68              10:30 Worship Attendance = 81 
Total Sunday Attendance = 149          
 
Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   

Loose $1,915.00 
Sunday School $58.00 
Envelopes $2,000.00 
Total General Fund  $3,973.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
CCDR Giving $739.02 
Total CCDR $739.02 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,062.52 
 
NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $662,704.37 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,604.28  
Other Designated Giving 

Missions $5.00 
 $105.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $110.00 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$3,973.00 + $739.02 + $110.00 = $4,822.02 

 
NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
    (2) Online Giving for July was    GF = $3,675.00     CCDR = $780.00 
 
 

Reminders and Upcoming Events: 
8/31: Big Spring students – 1st day back; Cub Scouts begin at 6:30 pm 
9/4: Youth Camp Out 6 pm until 7 am 
9/11: Church Workday beginning at 8 am 
9/12: Fall Kickoff Sunday and new Sunday Connection groups begin 
9/12: Happy Grandparents Day! 
9/15: Choir practice at 6 pm  
9/15:    Wednesday Connection Groups start back up at 7 pm 
9/20:  Missions Meeting at 6:30 pm 
9/25: Ikea Day Trip with Ladies Connection Circle (See Sarah Long or          

Pastor Kathryn Griffith  for details)  
 
    Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm  
    Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm 

Newville First Church of God     
August 29, 2021   
8:30 & 10:30 am              

 
Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
Songs of Worship          

 “I Will Follow”                           Video 
 “I Have Decided to Follow Jesus”              # 602 

Announcements 
A Time of Prayer 
In the Word: 
     Message Series:  The 4D Focus 
     Message: “Who’s In Your Circle?”         Pastor Heidi Guyer 
     Text:  Hebrews 10:23-25 & Acts 2:42-47 
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection 
 
 
Next week’s message, “Sending Workers” w ill be presented 
by Pastor Dick Reese.  P lease be sure to join us as we learn 
more about Discovering, Developing, and Deploying 
Disciples for Jesus! 
 
 
Pray for all students, teachers, staff, bus/auto drivers and 
at all the schools and colleges as the new school year has 
begun.  May God Bless abundantly in this new school year!    

 
There will be a Breakfast & Fellowship hour on Fall Kickoff 
Sunday, September 12th during the Sunday School hour. 
A sign-up sheet has been placed in the vestibule for anyone 
wishing to donate drink, muffins or fruit for Kick Off Sunday.   
Please sign-up by September 5th.  Those wonderful donuts 
from past breakfasts will also be there!!! 
 
Please remember to sign the attendance sheets located at each 
end of the pews.  Thank you! 



The Nursery is now staffed during the 8:30 am worship service.  
If you would like to serve the Lord in the nursery for either 
worship service times, please contact Kristy Warren as soon as 
possible and she will get you connected!! 

 
Nursery Volunteer Schedule (8:30 service) 

August 29:  Nursery Helpers:  Cathy Johnson & Kristy Warren 
September 5: Nursery Helpers: Stephanie M. & Rebecca Fickel  
 
If you are willing to help in the Nursery, please speak to Kristy Warren 
or email her (krwa2009@live.com) or phone (717-658-0045) as soon as 
possible!  Thank you!  
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – August 29th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Kevin Lay & Laura Lay;  
Junior Church: Linda Webber  
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Alan Guyer   
Pre-School: Stacie Nickel & Rebekah Nickel 
Elementary: Katie Kane & Shannon Kane 
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – September 5th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Heather & Ben Fickel;  
Junior Church: Katie Kane & Shay Kane 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Michael Copenhaver 
Pre-School: Stacie Nickel & Rebecca Nickel 
Elementary: Katie Kane & Shannon Kane 
 
If you are willing to help with Promise Kids, please contact Katie by email 
(katie@tcp.church) or phone (717-448-9218) as soon as possible!  Thank 
you!  
 
Copies of past bulletins, newsletters, council reports, or 
financial reports check the rack located inside the front 
doors.  If they are missing, contact the church office.  
 
Please remember to keep the entire CHURCH body in 
your prayers during this time!  God is Good – all the time! 

You can register your student for Flag Football 2021 on the 
link on the church website at 
https://tcp.church/connection-youth-flag-football 
 
A Church Workday is scheduled for Saturday, September 11th 
beginning at 8:00 am.  A few of the jobs needing done are 
painting doors, repairing tables, and trimming shrubs.  Many 
hands make light work!  Your help is appreciated! 
 
Fall K ickoff Sunday is September 12th  
 
Wednesday Connection Groups w ill resume Wednesday, 
September 15th at 7:00 pm.  Hope to see you here!! 
 
Get your voices ready!  Choir practice will be 
starting September 15th at 6 pm.  Any questions 
please contact Linda Brenize 717-713-3123. 
 
 

IKEA Day Trip with the Ladies Connection Circle 
Saturday, September 25th.  See Sarah Long or 
Pastor Kathryn Griffith for details. 

 
 
Capital Area Preganancy Center needs your 
HELP!  Please joing us Friday evening, 
October 1st at 6:30 pm. Vibrant Church, 
Mechanicsburg for the Walk for Life!  Details 
on Welcome Center bulletin board. 
 
 
September Newsletter! Please check your church mailbox 
or pick up one in the Welcome Center!  Please contact the 
office if you like your copy emailed to you!   Thanks for your 
cooperation! 
 

Congratulations to Mark Reese and Amanda Miller on the 
birth of their son, Flynn Paxton Reese.  Flynn made his 
debut at 7:35 am on Wednesday, August 25, 2021.  He 

weighed 8 lbs, 15 oz, and was 21 inches long!   
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